
	

Invitation to  
enrollment evening 
for young people aged 13-16,  
parents/guardians and teachers 
 
Wednesday 26th September 
5.30 – 6.30pm 
 
Atrium,  
Senate House,  
University of Bolton  
(Parking is at the front of the University, adjacent to Bolton One.) 
 
The open evening will start with a short presentation about the Art&Design 
Saturday Club at the University of Bolton. You will also have the opportunity to 
view past students work, ask questions about the Club, and 13–16 year olds 
will be able to enroll onto the Club there and then!  
 
I do hope that you join us and I look forward to meeting you. 
 
If there are any questions or queries please do not hesitate to contact me. 
 
Yours sincerely 
Rachel Dawson 
 
BA (hons) Textiles & Surface Design 
National Saturday Art & Design Club Coordinator 
Art and Design Foundation Coordinator 
University of Bolton 
Deane Road 
Bolton 
BL3 5AB 
 
T: 01204 903670 
E: R.Dawson@bolton.ac.uk 


